To all faculty member of Polsri, 
 International Office of Polsri kindly informs you that we provide facilities for you to have softcopy of International Journal of Social Sciences. Should you feel interested in, please fill in the following table to inform us about the journal you requested.  Please hand in this form to us no later than 25th of May 2015. 
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Best Regards,
International Office Polsri

